
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
A Major Diocesan Event! 

 
 

The Launching of the Diocesan Pastoral Year 
October, 21st, 2023 

 
 
 
 

Dear Diocesans, 
 

You are all invited to the launching of the next diocesan pastoral year, 
which will take place on Saturday, October 21, 2023, at the Cathedral in 
Gaspé, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.. Our theme guiding us this year is :   
" Pathways to take". It will be a great pleasure to welcome you, and a 
privileged moment to meet, pray and reflect, in order to give us a new 
incentive to walk better together!  
 
Please save the date in your agenda! 
 
Lunch will be served on site, providing an opportunity for fellowship and to 
rekindle and develop new relationships. The cost: $10.00, payable on your 
arrival at the meeting.  

 
We are also encouraging you to promote this event by inviting people you 
know, whatever their commitment or role in the Christian community. In this 
way, we could double participation in our launching of our pastoral year. 
 
We recommend that you register for this event no later than October 1, 
2023, by contacting the pastoral office at 
secretariat.pastorale@diocesegaspe.org,  or by calling 418-368-2274, 
ext. 241, Mireille Simoneau.    
 
Until then, may we remain united in prayer. 

 

 
 Claude Lamoureux 
Bishop of Gaspé 
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